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Public Notice Of Adjournment 
Cancellation of August CACPB Meeting 

College Area Community Planning Board  
  
 

I. On Monday, July 8, 2024, the College Area Community Planning  Board 
took action to cancel the August 12, 2024 Meeting.  There will be no 
meeting. 
 

II. The next CACPB meeting will be on Monday, September 9, 2024 at 6:30 PM in 
the College-Rolando Library Community Room.  The address is 6600 
Montezuma Road, College-Rolando Library, San Diego, CA 92115 

 
Questions regarding this Notice may be directed to: Tom Silva: CACPB Chair, 
thomasjerome.ts@gmail.com 


